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Friday and Saturday saw the bright stars of Koala House come out and shine brilliantly in the End-of-Year
Performances for 2015-2016. The audiences at the National Youth Theatre in Hanoi were enthralled by the
dazzling array of talent on show. “Just the best I’ve seen!” said one very happy grandmother.

Trong budi biéu dién cudi nam hoc 2015-2016 va thir Sau va thir Bay vira qua ching ta da duoc ching kién su
toa sang cua nhiing ngdi sao nho truong Koala House. M6t phu huynh vui ve chia s¢ véi ching t6i: “Pay la
budi biéu dien hay nhat ma em da tirng xem!”.




The talented children and teachers of Koala House Kindergartens Do Quang, Phan Ke Binh, and Ba Trieu had
worked hard for many weeks rehearsing a fascinating range of entertaining items, including stories, songs, plays
and poems that portrayed the world through children’s eyes. Mrs Minh, owner, founder and Director-General of
Koala House commented, “Great children and terrific teachers, always a good recipe for success on stage.”




Céc giao vién Cung nhig hoc sinh tai ndng cua Koala House Db Quang, Phan Ké Binh va Ba Triéu da rat
cham chi trong may tuan vira qua dé luyén tap cac bai tho, bai hat, vo kich, diéu mua,... - nhiing tiét muc nay
déu chuyén tai cach cac em nhin nhan the gi6i xung quanh. C6 Minh, ngudi sang 1ap Koala House da nhan xét:
“Bét ky hoc sinh nao ciing déu c6 bi quyét riéng dé thanh cong trén san khau”.




Head Teachers, Mrs Thai, Mrs Hanh, and Mrs LeAnh were delighted as they watched their Kindergarten
children receive their graduation booklets at the end of each location’s performance. Our kindergarten students
will now leave Koala House and move on to Grade 1 in many different Primary Schools across Hanoi.

Cubi mdi budi biéu dién, cac gido vién truong: C6 Thai, cd L& Anh, ¢d Hanh rat vui mung va xac dong khi
chttng kién céc hoc sinh 16p Kindergarten cia minh trong I€ nhan ching nhan tot nghiép. Sau day cac em sé tam
biét Koala House dé budc vao 1op Mot.




From the opening of SenTia School in 2017, we look forward to continuing that special Koala House caring
education by being able to offer Grade 1 places for our graduating Kindergarten children.

Hy vong ring, vao ndam hoc sau truong tiéu hoc SenTia cua Koala House s& duge dén céc ban hoc sinh
Kindergarten vao 16p Mot dé c6 co hdi cung cac con va gia dinh tiép noi cac gia tri cua Koala House ¢ nhitng
cap hoc cao hon.
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